
 

 

The California Rainbow For Girls Foundation (CRFGF) is selling Yearbooks again this year! The 
Yearbook is a spiral-bound, printed memory book that contains all of California Rainbow’s 
memories from the 2024-2025 Grand Year. 
 
Yearbooks may be pre-ordered for $30 at the Last OV (1/19/25) and the Grand Worthy Advisor’s 
Reception (2/16/25). They may also be reserved by mail or by placing an online order through 
the website https://gocarainbow.org/yearbook-order-form/ 
 
Yearbook Angels:  Are you a Yearbook Angel?  Every year, California Rainbow Girls come to 
Grand Assembly and wish that they could purchase a Yearbook.  Once again, the Foundation 
will be taking donations of any amount to support a Yearbook giveaway for our sisters who are 
not able to purchase a Yearbook.  Please donate!  The amount is up to you!  We will gift as many 
Yearbooks at Grand Assembly as we have received funds to support. 
 

Name:                  

Assembly name:     

Email:      

Phone number:        

             Quantity ________(x$30ea.) Amount Due:  

                                                             Yearbook Angel Donation   

                                         Total  * 

*Please make checks payable to CRFGF* 
 

Orders can be placed at the Last OV (1/19/25) or GWA’s Reception (2/16/25) OR mailed to 
Barbara Lewis Mill, Yearbook Advisor, 7786 Horseshoe Bar Road, Loomis, CA 95650. 

(Mail orders must be postmarked by 2/28/25) 
 

Questions?   
Email Madison M (gwaahistorianconv25@gmail.com)  

or Barbara Lewis Mill (blewismill.pgo@gmail.com) 
 

Yearbooks will be available for pickup at the Foundation Booth at Grand Assembly.  
All proceeds from the sales of the 2025 Yearbook will be designated to support the activities of 

the California Rainbow For Girls Foundation. 

https://gocarainbow.org/yearbook-order-form/

